
 

 

Council Reference: Crown Land  
Your Reference:  

 
 
 
 
2 September 2016 
 
 
 
Mr Samuel Griffith 
Principal Council Officer 
Upper House Committees 
Legislative Council 
Parliament of SW 
 
by email:  GPSC6.GPSC6@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Sir 

Crown Land Inquiry - Transcript and questions on notice 

Council refers to your email dated 12 August, 2016 and now attach the following: 
 
1. Response to questions on notice 

(a) Attached are nett costings for works at Kingscliff in 2010 to 2012 in 
response to major coastal erosion events.  Further, annual operational and 
capital costs for Council managed Crown land since 2011, to capture 
expenditure across Crown land reserves between 2011 and 2015, see 
attachment 1; 

(b) A copy of the confidentiality agreement required by Crown Lands to be 
signed by Council officers before commencing the Local Land Pilot, see 
attachment 2; and 

(c) A copy of the Local Land Pilot criteria developed by Crown Lands to set 
parameters for the participating councils to assess the Crown land within 
their local government area to be either local or state significance is 
attachment 3; and,  

(d) Council advises that we hold no record of the number of Aboriginal Land 
Claims within the Tweed Shire Local Government area, as we do not have 
access to the information and respectfully suggest that this question be 
directed to the Registrar of the Aboriginal Land Rights Act. 

 
2. Response to the supplementary questions to all councils  
 Please see attachment 4. 
 
3. Transcript - GPSC No. 6 - Ballina, Wednesday 3 August 2016 

Please find a copy of the proof of the transcript showing amendments for pages 
2 and 14, as attachment 5.   
 
Page 11, and at paragraph 6, the second sentence in Ms Turnbull's response to 
a question from Mr Shoobridge is clearly incorrect, as it does not make sense, 
particularly in the context of the question posed by him. 
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It is requested that this statement be reviewed in the Hansard audio recording 
so that clarification of what was actually said can be ascertained. 
 
For ease of reference, this statement is underlined, with a question mark in the 
left margin. 
 
We trust that Council has been of assistance to the inquiry, should you require 
any further information, please do not hesitate to contact our Legal Services 
Officer, Nela Turnbull on 02 6670 2574 or by email at nelat@tweed.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Troy Green 
GENERAL MANAGER 
Encls. 
























































	160830_ltr resp to Qs on Notice
	Crown Land Costings_Attach 1
	Confidentiality Agmt_Attach 2
	State & Local Land criteria_Attach 3
	Response to Questions to all Councils_Attach 4



